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Dates for your diaries 

Date Time Activity 

Friday 1st July 14:00 School Open Afternoon to view your 
child’s work 

Friday 1st July During school Whole-school Race for Life event 

Friday 8th July Morning Sports’ Morning (no parents invited) 

Wednesday 13th and 
Thursday 14th July 

18:00 Year 5/6 play (note change of time from 
previously advised) 

Friday 15th July 16:30 EYFS/KS1 
17:45 KS2 

PTFA School Disco – please see last 
week’s newsletter for details of when 
tickets are on sale. 

Wednesday 20th July EYFS – Y3 9:15 
Y4 - Y6 11:00 

Races’ Day (parents invited) 

Thursday 21st July 14:00 School closes for the summer break 

Thursday 21st July 16:00 The Orchard closes for the summer 
break 

Monday 5th September 8:45 School opens for the Autumn Term 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Three weeks down and 4 to go!  This term is flying past as usual.   

It has been another busy week with Year 5/6 starting their play rehearsals as well as the usual learning happening 

across the school.  We have also had another short period of time where Covid has reappeared in the school.  

Thankfully we have only had 4 cases and no new cases have been reported this week. 

We continue to be cautious, but optimistic, here. This means I have taken a little extra time to make decisions 

about inviting lots of people into school at one time.  The last thing I want to do is to have an outbreak and ruin 

people’s summer holidays!  It does feel though that the time is right to take the next step in having our community 

join us in school.  We will be inviting the Year 5/6 parents and carers in to see their play and we would like to invite 

you all to join us on Wednesday 20th July for a Races’ Day.  Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 will be racing from 

9.15 – 10.45 and Year 4, 5 and 6 from 11.00 – 12.30.  Timings may shift slightly on the day but I really hope that you 

will be able to join us.  The children will be taking part in a further sports morning on Friday 8th July.  The children 

will need to come into school in their PE (with house colour T Shirts) on both of those days. 

I am hoping that our Races’ Day will be a lovely end to what has been a superb year. 

I have received our final OFSTED report and I will be sending this out to you all, with an accompanying letter, early 

next week.  I am pleased to say that we have maintained our Good grading. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Shaw 
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Attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Name % attendance from Monday 20th June – Friday 24th June 
The Aviary 76% 
Gosling 93% 
Wren 95% 
Ostrich 92% 
Kookaburra 84% 
Flamingo 96% 
Woodpecker 92% 
Toucan 91% 
Hummingbird 91% 
Whole School 91% 
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Rosettes at achievement assembly have been presented to: 

Friday 24th June 

Toucan: Afsan, Freya 

Hummingbird: Adam, Simon  

Woodpecker: Calan, Eshaal 

Flamingo: Omar, Dylan 

Kookaburra: Sarah, Khimarley 

Ostrich: Lakshan, George 

Wren: Stan, Alan 

Gosling: Aaron, Abigail 

Aviary: Lena,  Muhayddin 

 


